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Notice to all Accredited Repair Shops 

Parts Autonomy Update July 2021 

Date published: July 14, 2021  

As communicated in the Parts Autonomy Update May 2021, incentive accumulation for Level 3 (future 

Level 2) began on April 1, 2021. The incentives will be processed by MPI on July 16 reflecting 

achievements for the quarter spanning April – June, 2021. 

Starting this month, you can expect to see the following changes on the RPS scorecards: 

1. Removal of PA Level 2 group.  PA levels should be as follows: 

 “Performance Review” if variance from expected is less than 0 

 “Level 1” if variance is between 0 and 3.99% 

 “Level 2” if variance is 4% or greater 

2. The wording on the scorecards will be changed to “PA Level 2” rather than “PA Level 3”. Refer to 

the Parts Autonomy Update May 2021 for details. 

 Please note that the incentive calculation is based on any RPS above the benchmark (Variance greater 

than 0%).  

If you have any questions, please contact your SRA. 
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